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We are moving -
please order in advance!

Dear Sirs,
our goods are moving!

Or rather: our warehouse needs to move into a new building from 
07.12.2022 - 09.12.2022.

 

We will do our very best to ship out demanded goods before we transfer into
the new place. For this reason we kindly ask you to order a.s.a.p. / today to

avoid delays.
 

Thanks for understanding and your advanced orders!

Write us an e-mail now!
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The winter arrives slowly but surely
also in the north of Germany.
We would like to inform you that we
will be closed for Christmas holiday
and inventory

from 24.12.2022 to 04.01.2023
included.

We wish you, your colleagues and your
families a Merry Christmas and a
good start into the New Year!

Any Questions?

Are you interested? Take a look into the category
"New Products" to stay in the know.

Visit our NEW website and learn more about it.
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